
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Monday, May 09, 2011 4:20 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Jerry Fanning 
RE: Rio Pecos GB Com. #2 (2RP-724) 

Mike, 

Per the NMOSE, the closest well on record is in Section 28, T18S-R27E with a depth to ground water recorded at 100'. 
There was no produced water released (Released: 8 B/O; Recovered: 0 B/O). I will submit a Final C-141 and all analytical 
reports requesting closure. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-4217 
Cell: (575) 365-4021 
Fax: (575) 748-4662 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 

Original Message 
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD rmailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us1 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 4:11 PM 
To: Bob Asher 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: RE: Rio Pecos GB Com. #2 (2RP-724) 

Based on the analytical data submitted, assuming a site ranking of zero, and no produced water released, OCD 
would approve this site for closure. 

Thank you. 

Bob, 

l 



MIKE BRATCIIEK 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
S7S-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
milcc. bratchcr(g),statc .nm. us 

From: Bob Asher rmailto:BobA@vatespetroleum.coml 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 2:15 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Rio Pecos GB Com. #2 (2RP-724) 

Mike, 

Attached are sampling results at the captioned location. Impacted soils were excavated to a depth of four (4) feet; 
impacted soils were taken to an NMOCD approved facility. I would like to request these results be accepted for 
closure. 

If you have any questions, please call me. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-4217 

?| Cell|;(575l 365-4021 % t 

Fax:(575)748-4662 
boba6yatespetroleurn.com 
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